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The Jrovincial itevenue,
e
Hontreail.,
Dear Sire,

In reply to yowr letter of June 8, I am
returning to you herewith a letier wrilten in German
from the firm of Herszfeld & Fischel, Vienna, In their
lotter they inform you that they have eetablished a firm
in Prague, which is probably the firm which hes done busie
ness in Caneda. They advige you to address yourseld to'
the firm of Hersfeld & Ficohel, Prague (Bohemim), Havliilkove
ném. 28.

Yours very truly,
The Cerman Consul
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